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Arrangements for the Cardinal's visit: 

Cardinal Virgilio do Carmo da Silva will 
celebrate the following Parish Masses (in 
English in our Parish Church) while he is 
visiting Altona: 
 

Saturday July 5th at 6pm; 
Monday  July 7th at 9.15am; 

Tuesday July 8th at 5pm; 
Wednesday July 9th at 9.15am; 
Thursday    July 10th at 9.15am. 

(Please remember that the Mass at MSJ 
College is for the Timorese community). 

                                               Archpriest Michael 

Thank you to those parishioners who   

collected their Thanksgiving Envelopes last 

weekend.  Please note there are still many 

uncollected envelopes in the Narthex.   

Please take some time before or after 

Mass to collect yours and save us postage!  

You may even like to deliver some to 

parishioners in your street or nearby.  

Thank you for your continued support to 

the life of the Parish.      

 

 Our next Children’s Liturgy Session is    

Sunday, 6  July, 2025 at the 10.30am Mass.  If you 
would like to join the Children’s Liturgy Team in 
leading the children once a month, please contact 
the parish office on 9398 2964.  We would love to 
hear from you.  No experience necessary.   

 

 

  

 

Saints                          
Peter and Paul 

 
Year C 

  

29 June 2025 

 

 

 

 
 The early Church was guided through significant 
challenges and persecution by many great figures. 
We celebrate two of those today in Saints Peter 
and Paul: Two people who, even while undergoing 
persecution, served and built up the Christian 
faithful in their own ways. 

Thank you to the volunteers who attended the 

compulsory Safeguarding Child Safety Unit 
Training on Tuesday, 24 June.  The Training 
Session was led by Gavin Deller, Child Safety 
Officer for our parish and committee members 
were also present to assist.  A lovely supper with 
tea & coffee was served afterwards.  If you missed 
out on the training session and are an active 
volunteer, you will need to do the training online as 
it is compulsory for all volunteers.  Please follow 
this link:   
www.safeguarding.melbournecatholic.org           
Once completed you will be issued with a 
Certificate of Completion, which you will then need 
to  take to the office staff for processing and filing. 
   
This compulsory module has been developed for 
all clergy and volunteers of the Catholic 
Archdiocese of Melbourne (CAM). This module 
will provide you with foundational knowledge in 
relation to safeguarding children, young people 
and vulnerable persons from abuse and harm.  
 
The importance of training clergy and volunteers 
has been articulated in the Victorian Child Safe 
Standards, National Catholic Safeguarding 
Standards and the National Principles for Child 
Safe Organisations on which the CAM 
Safeguarding and Wellbeing Policy for Children 
and Young People is based. 
 
Completing this module affirms your commitment 
and that of the Catholic Archdiocese of Melbourne 
to the safety and care of those most in need.  
Training needs to be done every three years.   
 

  

              Readings:  Sunday 29 June 2025 
First Reading:                                   Acts 12:1–11                                                                       
Second Reading:             2Timoty 4:6–8, 17–18       
Gospel Reading:                    Mathew 16:13–19                     

Readings:   Sunday 6 July 2025 
First Reading:                             Isaiah 66:10–14                     
Second Reading:                    Galatians 6:14–18 
Gospel Reading:                Luke 10:1–12, 17–20         
 

 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcam.us7.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Dfc5e55007fcc48e18a62679a5%26id%3D1a830fec57%26e%3De57ff5c409&data=05%7C01%7CElise.Guy%40cam.org.au%7C0e6610a46471428d1d3b08da8a426535%7C48ee20c7c8ea423c8b28f19801e34193%7C0%7C0%7C637974315756259318%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=5W6bGlbhQT2d2KJ8zALN9AhWyyBS0bEbcYHSkYkSXAA%3D&reserved=0


   

          

 2025 

Liturgy Roster –   6 July,2025 

 Lectors Special Ministers 

6.00pm Francis Arquesa Olive Chadowski 

8.30am Vince Camilleri Brian Dalton 

10.30am Clara Abate Paul Bugeja 

Linen Roster    

July 

Counting this week:  

Team 5 – 29.06.2025 

Counting next week: 

Team 1 - 06.07.2025 

Phi Lu Leticia Mauricio 
Maria Hughes 
Maurice Allan 

Betty Fitzgerald 
Bill Fogarty 
Maureen Fogarty 

   

St John of God opening date: I am pleased to 

announce the opening date for the new St John of 
God building:  
The formal opening ceremony will take place 
during the 10.30am Mass on Sunday October 5th. 
Our official guests will attend that morning Mass.  
(to give all parishioners an opportunity to participate 
- shortened blessing ceremonies will take place 
during the 6pm and the 8.30am Mass).  Before that 
weekend, 'Open House' days will be arranged so 
that you will be able to view the new buildings.  
Good news for the parish!  Good news for those 
living with a disability! 
                                    Archpriest Michael Kalka 
 
The Community of Sant’Egidio is a worldwide 
Christian community committed to prayer, 
friendship with the poor, and working for peace. 
Members of the Community are engaged in a 
variety of ways in acts of friendship with the poor 
and the vulnerable in our city. The Community 
meets in Melbourne to pray for peace, for the sick 
and for the poor at 7.30 pm on the last Monday of 
each month at All Saints Church, King William 
Street, Fitzroy.  All are welcome at the Community's 
next prayer meeting on Monday 30 June 2025 at 
7.30 at All Saints, Fitzroy. Inquiries to 
seinaustralia@gmail.com and more information at 
www.santegidio.org         

 

 

St. Mary MacKillops Daily thoughts…. 

How good God is to us all. 

 
 
 

  

 Recent Deaths: 
Louise Rigo; Valentina Velichovska 

Anniversaries & Remembrances: 
 Mary Grima; Mary George; Jackson Bose; 

Laurie Sammut; Frank Rocco.   

Prayers for the Sick:                                  
Genna Angelowitch; Maura McCabe 

 
  

 

This week, you’re invited to partner with the 
Church in Zambia to help women overcome 
poverty and mothers give birth safely.  The 
Women’s Cooperative, led by Sr Jane will 
provide women with the training and support 
required to break the cycle of scarcity, and the 
Chilonga Mission Hospital is determined to 
ensure every woman and baby receives a safe 
and dignified start to life.  During World Mission 
Sunday, we are called to be ‘Missionaries of 
hope among all peoples’, and we invite you to 
extend Christ’s love to those in need in Zambia. 
You can support this work by using the appeal 
envelope, going online at 
catholicmission.org.au/mission. 

Your gift will also assist many other Church 
programs around the world. 

Freecall: 1800 257 296 
catholicmission.org.au/mission 
On appeal 
 
 “You are Peter, and upon this rock I will 
build my Church, and the gates of the 

netherworld shall not prevail against it.” 
Matthew 16:18   

The keys to the Kingdom were given to 

Peter and so too they are entrusted to us. 
Stewardship entails total commitment to 

the Lord and complete trust in His 
goodness, not a nervous looking over our 

shoulders to see if we can afford this 
commitment. 
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https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.santegidio.org%2F&data=05%7C02%7Caltona%40cam.org.au%7C752fb935be9249b3848a08ddaed59eb4%7C48ee20c7c8ea423c8b28f19801e34193%7C0%7C0%7C638858954737433963%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=J1QvG57EPFjl0PtCOkVLqeN4PMEJj8zm6ZU5cfLn7bE%3D&reserved=0


 



 

 


